RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

Clerk to the Council Mrs Lizzie Barnicoat Tel: 01234 841835 30 King William Close Kempston Beds MK42 7BA

RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

Training Record January 2015 to December 2015

Cllrs Slater and Harrison, and the Clerk attended and specific session on 21st January at Borough Hall, with Borough Council Officers to understand more fully the required planning process and consultation relating to the local development framework document (Local Plan 2032).

Cllrs. Slater, Gurney, Dean and Brunsden attended First Aid training to allow them as volunteers to run Community Speedwatch in the village with the Speed Indicator Device, February, trained by Bedforshire Police.

Cllr Slater attended Town and Parish Network Meeting where Police Crime Commissioner had detailed the local policing plan for the future.

Cllrs Slater and Dean attended local briefing by Alastair Bury MP held on 21st March at Great Barford Village Hall.

Clerk attended the Town and Parish Clerk Champions group meeting in March, where training was given on the structure and department workings in the Council, held at Sharnbrook Village Hall.

Clerk attended Code of Conduct tarining session at Borough Hall in July.

Cllrs Slater, Dean and Gurney attended the Borough Council run planning training workshop in September.

Cllrs Gregory and Quince attended the Bedfordshire Association of Town and Parish Council's New Councillor Induction Training session on 23rd September at Thurleigh Village Hall.

Cllrs Slater, Dean and Gurney attended the Borough Council run training workshop on Local Plan 2032 process at Borough Hall, 1st October.